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The bill should not result in direct costs to state or local entities. The bill voids the July 30, 
2020 order from the Director of Health, “Limiting County Fairs to Junior Fair Activities and Animal 
Exhibitions, with Exceptions.” According to the Ohio Fair Managers Association website, the 2020 
fair season has concluded. As such, when the county fair season begins in 2021, operations will 
likely return to normal. Any additional duties performed by local boards of health or other state 
or local entities as a result of the order, such as inspecting fairs for compliance or providing 
guidance, should no longer be required. 
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